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Night Meeting Minutes, August 23, 2007

Caryl called the meeting to order. Dori moved to approve the minutes of the July night meeting, Doreen Thornton
seconded the motion and the July minutes were approved as written. Irene gave our current balance as $2,938.49.
Caryl presented a fat quarter candle to those with August birthdays. Caryl explained a new opportunity to expose the
community to the world of quilting. A new section at Wellstar Douglas Hospital with a lobby, cafeteria and gift shop
will open in October. They would like to display quilts in a locked cabinet and we would also have an opportunity to
sell these quilts if desired. We agreed to monthly displays and a sign up sheet will be provided soon. Dimensions of
display cabinet are being worked on.

Phyl reminded us about the Georgia Quilt Council Workshop on October 12" sponsored by our guild. She has all the
info.

Caryl and Robin are reviewing the current Bylaws to make any recommendations to the guild. Phyl and Caryl will be
appointing a Nominating Committee soon. Please let them know if you are interested in serving.

Committee Reports:

Hospitality — Jessie: September day meeting theme will be Souper September. Debbie: September night meeting
will be our ice cream social. Ice cream will be provided by guild. Please let her know what flavors and toppings you
want and let Ann know what flavor cake you would like. Also need sign ups for October and November.

Librarian — Yvonne: We have two new books in the Library.

Membership — Denise: There are 33 members and two visitors present. Next month’s fat quarter lottery will be

[

browns. This month’s “anything goes” fat quarters were won by Anne McDaniel. Door prizes were given out.

Programs — Patti: Tonight's meeting will be a lecture by Peggy Barkle titled “Journey of a Fabric-holic.” The
September day meeting will be a program on needle-turned appliqué by Joany. The September night meeting will be
our challenge quilts and ice cream social. The October and November day meetings will be a two-part class on a
sweatshirt jacket by Edie Wilbur. Instructions and supply list will be in the newsletter.

Sunshine — Joyce Trew’s parents are both ill.

Ways and Means — Linda: Raffle basket worth $290. Tickets are six for $5. Pat: Tote bags are available for $35.
We have pins and cookbooks. Please bring items for October Rauction. Phyllis: We will have a table at fall conven-
tion to sell items.

Beekeeper — Carolyn: We made pincushions for Clinton Farms and the quilt convention at the August bee at Ritz
Perez’s house. In September we will finish the pincushion project at Caryl’s house. The October bee will be a field
trip to Mary Jo’s.

Photographer: Jane will take photos tonight.
Quilt ‘Til you Wilt — November 3™. Please sign up ahead of time.

Golden Scissors and Show and Tell — Scissors go to Robin Banks, Ann Groves, Patti (2)
and Yvonne (2). As a surprise and thank you for Denise, many of those who participated in the
One Block Wonder workshop brought some of their blocks to show.

The meeting was adjourned for the program.

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson for Joy Wegand

The East Cobb Quilt Show is September 14-16




